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At the 2018 Diocesan Convention, Bishop 
Daniel outlined 10 new ideas for the diocese to 
consider. The first was an institute of learning and 
discernment for all in the diocese. An online place 
where “vestries, clergy and laity can find resources 
and information.” The resources and information 
would come from the talent across the diocese.

With the title of The Shepherd’s Call, a group 
of diocesan staff led by Kathleen McClave, a 
parishioner at St. David’s Episcopal Church in 
Wayne, has been meeting monthly to develop 
the framework for the new project. McClave has 
extensive experience in the financial services 
industry. The team is currently interviewing 
representatives across the diocese to understand 
needs. The first priority is to create a training 
program to support vestry members, allowing them 
to enhance their ability to contribute. Details on that 
will be announced at this year’s diocesan convention 
in November 2019. 

R E S O U R C E

The Need For a Centralized 
Place For Gathering Information 

in Community.

“An online place where vestries, 
clergy and laity can find resources 
and information.”

Learning &  Discernment
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